

PHILIPSBURG SDA

CHURCH NOTICES

18-AUG 2018

- 1. **Happy Sabbath** to all from Pastor Cuvalay, The Church board and the Communication Department, we thank you for joining us today and may God's blessings be yours as we listen to His voice to us in Word and Song.
- All members and visitors are invited to join us this afternoon at 3:30pm for our weekly
 Bible Study. Join us as the word of God is presented in simplicity and clarity. The blessings will
 be yours.
- 3. Pastor Cuvalay will be leaving the island on the 29th of August and returning on September 1st He is travelling to Nevis for the 90th Anniversary celebration of the Mannings church. Congratulations and God's continued blessings to the brethren in Nevis.
- 4. Our Condolences go out to sister Hetty Greene on the passing of her husband and the Flanders family on the passing of their Brother let is remember the family in our prayers.
- 5. **Bethel SDA Church crusade "Words of Hope"** began on August **12th until September 1st** please pray for the success of this mission. Those who can understand French are invited to lend support to them as well.
- 6. There will be an important meeting for all Cell Group leaders here at the church this afternoon at 4:30pm. This is an important meeting in finalizing plans for our cell groups.
- 7. Those who participated in the planter box project are invited to join us this afternoon and share their experience and what you have learnt. Even though your plant may have died, this is still a part of the experience. Join us at 4:30pm right here, we want to hear from you.
- 8. Pathfinder Club begins this Sabbath afternoon at 4:30pm. We are looking forward to everyone being in attendance as we prepare for Congressoree 2018 in St. Eustatius.
- 9. The Church Board will meet on Sunday 19th August at 3:30pm. Please make an effort to be there on time.
- 10. Pastor Hesketh Matthew would like to meet with the joint church boards on Monday 20th August at the Philipsburg Church at 7:15pm.

Happy Sabbath to all!

Please submit your notices and other bulletin information by Wednesday evening. Thank you for your attention.